Brookfield Investment Funds (UCITS) p.lLc.
an umbrella fund with segregated liability between its sub-funds
Riverside One, Sir John Rogerson’s Quay, Dublin 2, Ireland

2 May 2025

Re Brookfield Global Renewables and Sustainable Infrastructure UCITS Fund (the “Sub-Fund”)

Dear Shareholder,

Please note that it is proposed that the name of the Sub-Fund will be amended from Brookfield Global
Renewables and Sustainable Infrastructure UCITS Fund to Brookfield Next Generation
Infrastructure UCITS Fund, subject to the approval of the Central Bank of Ireland (the “Central
Bank”). This name change is being made to ensure the Sub-Fund’s compliance with the ESMA
Guidelines on funds’ names using ESG or sustainability-related terms. Please note that this will not
affect how the Sub-Fund operates in practice.

The supplement in respect of the Sub-Fund (the “Supplement”) is also being amended, inter alia, to
reflect the change of name of the Sub-Fund. The name change will take effect, subject to the approval
of the Central Bank, once the updated Supplement has been noted by the Central Bank, which is
expected to be on or around 20 May 2025.

Please contact the Brookfield Oaktree Investor Relations Team if you have any queries regarding the
above at +1 212 549 8380 or ir@brookfieldoakiree.com.

Kind fegards
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Brookfield Investment Funds (UCIES) p.l.c.
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